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NEWSLETTER WEEK 7

Hey guys,

When you spend your breaks standing in the last sunny spot of Helm
Square; when the sound of your timer gives you a heart attack; when you
arrive two minutes late to class, and you're still extremely proud of
yourself... you know it's Week 7. We hope you're hanging on, and don't
forget: midterm break is on the horizon! And until then, here's a bit of
sunshine from yours truly, the Eleanor Green Office.



News from the GO

ECO WARRIOR TABLE

First and foremost, a round of applause for the warriors on the top of the
chart!

1. Julia Leandra Autrey
2. Leen Jammalieh
3. Maria Mgrch Egeland

Would you like to be one of our top warriors? Then join our events or create
your own, but most importantly: pursue acts of sustainability. You can let
us know what you did by sending us photos on Instagram or Facebook. At
the end of the semester, the students on top of the list will receive small
awards from the Green Office.



Upcoming Events

GROW YOUR OWN PLANTS

Do you want more plants? We got you! Join us on Wednesday at 15.00 in the
Anna parking lot (if the weather is sunny) or in Anne (if it's not) to plant your
own (edible) plants. If you have plants with offshoots, you can bring them
along to trade or donate them.




Volunteers

CLIMATE MARCH AMSTERDAM

On November 6 people all around the world will take part in climate
marches, asking the world leaders gathered in Glasgow to take action. In
the Netherlands, the march will take place in Amsterdam. We are at a
crucial point for climate action, and it would be amazing if UCR students
could join the march, just like they did this September in Utrecht. However,
as the Green Office will be attending the COP26, we can't be in charge of
the event. Therefore, we are looking for enthusiastic volunteers who would
be up for organising transport to Amsterdam! If you are interested, you can
join the organising team here!

ENERGY PROJECT

In collaboration with the Engineering Department, we are starting a project on
sustainable energy here at UCR. Our first brainstroming session will take place



next Saturday, and we welcome anyone who'd like to take part and shape this
amazing collab - engineering student or not. You can also join our Whatsapp
group here.

VOLUNTEER GROUP CHAT

In case you've missed it: we have created a group chat for our volunteers! You
can join here.

What we did this Week

Once again we had a busy week and can't wait to share our newest ideas with
you! Here's a little summary of what we did since last Monday:

e met with SportsCo and the Well-being Team and decided to work
together in helping students to reconnect with themselves and with
nature

e organised a paper making workshop with Litra

e planned our week attending COP26

 took part in the clothing exchange organised by ZB

e had a board dinner :)

» cleaned out the plant boxes in Anne and planted flower bulbs for the

spring

And that is it for this week! Thank you for reading and see you next
Monday!

The Eleanor Green Office



Grow your business with mailchimp




